
 

Afternoon session with John Gooderham   
Date: Tuesday 23rd October 2018     
Venue: QVMAG auditorium – 4.00 pm - 5-00 pm       
 

Critters in Creeks – Macro-invertebrate Monitoring & Citizen Science 
Field Work at various locations – Schools and Community  
Wednesday 24th October 2018, 9.00am- 4.00pm. 
Meet at Queechy Lake Car Park, Queechy Road (off Penquite Road, Launceston) 
 

 

 

The Wonderful World of Waterbugs 

with John Gooderham 

 

        Tuesday 23rd and Wednesday 24th October 2018 

 

 

 

 

 

This citizen science project is to build a mindset of caring for waterways while 

building valuable data sets on river health. 
 

 

 

 
For bookings and registration of interest call Tamar NRM  

on 6323 3310, Mobile 0438 642 112 or visit the website:  

www.tamarnrm.com  

 

 

 

 

 

Build the Day into your school 
science curriculum 

 

Community educator and lecturer John Gooderham (of the Waterbug Company and 

co-organiser of The National Waterbug Blitz) has agreed to attend two public 

education sessions and attend the field sessions the following day. 
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